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In next two weeks the reviewers will analyze the documents provided by the

Mice Spectrometer Solenoid Team. The reviewer pairs (or triplets ) are

encouraged to interact on the assigned tasks in a way to have an efficient and

complete review of the material. Of course any reviewer is free to study any

other aspects of the magnets.

A call meeting shall be held within half November for discussing the results of

the analyses. We can expect a report for each topic. Andy Nichols will organise

a doodle poll for setting the date.

A minute of the meeting will be written next days (by PF and AN). The reviewers

are invited to send comments regarding missing documentation and some

preliminary questions to MSS team.

An organised set of questions will be asked later after analysing the documents

and studying the matter.


